[bookmark: _GoBack]Policy on church use – Church of Hope

The Use of the Church of Hope facilities must conform to the by-laws of the constitution of the Church of Hope. 
The use of the facilities must be approved by the pastor and the board of elders.
Each request for use will be reviewed on a case by case basis.
It is the prerogative of the church to accept or deny any request.
